
 

 

 
 
 COLORADO OPERATIONS 

Henderson Mine and Mill 
P.O. Box 68 

Empire, CO 80438 
Phone (303) 569-3221 

Fax (303) 569-2830 
 
 
July 29, 2021 
 
 
Submitted Via Email 
 
 
Mr. Peter Hays 
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE:  Climax Molybdenum Company, Permit No. M-1977-342, Technical Revision No. 34 - Fifth 

Decision Date Extension Request 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hays: 
 
Climax Molybdenum Company (CMC) submitted a request for Technical Revision (TR) No. 34 to the 
Henderson Reclamation Permit on March 5, 2021. Pursuant to Rule 1.9.1, the Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety (DRMS) “shall act on a Technical Revision application within thirty (30) days after the 
Technical Revision has been filed with the Office”. In order to provide additional time for the DRMS to review 
and inspect aspects of the revised Environmental Protection Plan, CMC has requested four 30-day decision 
date extensions, the first on March 31, the second on May 6, the third on June 2 and the fourth on July 2. 
CMC received the DRMS adequacy review letter on July 7, 2021 and is preparing a response. CMC would 
like to request a fifth, 30-day extension to allow time to complete the adequacy review response and for 
DRMS to review the response and approve the TR. This will change the decision date to September 1, 
2021. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 942-3255. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miguel Hamarat 
Environmental Manager 
Climax Molybdenum Company 
Henderson Operations 
 
 
cc (via email) 

G. Niggeler, Climax 


